From: Terry George

To: Public Comment
Subject: Planning commission 8 apr21 Terry George 7825 S. 2000 E.
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:58:14 PM

Esteemed Planning Commission:

Short and sweet: We as a city can control a lot with our codes. Specific codes versus vague codes are key. When
writing codes look at from the perspective of the developer and every loophole they will look for. Then write the
code to close the loopholes and ensure the development is done the way the citizens would want it done.

Thank you.

Terry George

7825 S. 2000 E. South Weber
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